
The Osun Indigenes Orgganization (TOIOG) 

P. O. Box 3093, Hyattsville, MD 20784 

 
09/22/2014 

 

RE: Request for Donation of Drugs and Medical Supplies for Humanitarian Medical Missions  

Dear Sir,  

I am the Chairman of an organization called “The Osun Indigenes Organization” (TOIOG). We are a 

nonprofit (501-C) organization that has been in existence for 20 years and based in Maryland, USA. The 

focus of our Organization is “giving back to a community” both here in the United States and in Africa.  

Every year in the United States, we donate food baskets to the nation’s capital, Washington DC. We 

have donated school supplies to impoverished children and wheelchairs to the handicapped in Africa. In 

addition we give annual scholarships to disadvantaged needy high school students in Africa in order for 

them to pursue higher academic degrees. Recently we have decided to embark on biennial medical 

missions to Africa and it is on this note that we are writing this letter to your esteemed company.  

We are hereby seeking donations of drugs and/or medical supplies from your company so that we will 

be able to carry out our medical missions successfully in Africa. We hope and pray that you will oblige 

with our request. During our medical missions which will be carried out by member health professionals 

(physicians, nurses, pharmacists, and medical technologist) in our organization, we will donate these 

drugs and medical supplies free of charge to the needy. In the majority of these communities, basic 

health care is woefully lacking and epidemic diseases are rampart. 

We thank you immensely for your support. We know that your help will go a long way to alleviate pain 

and suffering in Africa. Once out missions are complete, we will keep you informed of out success. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Pastor Oyegoke 

President TOIOG 


